## **Kevin Lucas**

From: Fountain Greens HOA <no-reply@test.ascendbywix.com>

**Sent:** Monday, May 20, 2019 1:23 PM

To: Kevin Lucas

**Subject:** Proposed Policy #12

Can't See This Message? View in a browser

## Proposed Policy #12



In accordance with Policy #7 - Adoption of Policies, Procedures, Rules, and Regulations.....

Attached, Please find the required Notice of a Proposed Policy, along with a copy of the proposed policy #12 for your review. As listed in the NOTICE TO MEMBERS, this proposed policy will be considered and voted upon by the HOA Board of Directors at the July 17, 2019 Board Meeting.

NOTICE TO MEMBERS - POLICY #12

PROPOSED POLICY #12 - ARC

Architectural Review - Questions & Answers

The fertilization contractor has informed us that weed control spot-spraying will be performed on Wednesday (WEATHER DEPENDENT) throughout the common areas of the Fountain Greens

Community. Technicians will be spraying specific areas of the turf to help control weeds, but will not be spraying the entire turf areas.

700 Ken Pratt Blvd., STE. 111, Longmont, CO 80501

Check out the FGHOA website (+)





You've received this email because you are a subscriber of this site